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MEIDP#iDUM FOR: William J. Dircks
Executiva Director for Operations-

,

FROM: Harold R. Dentore, Director'

Office of fluclear .'eactor Regulation

SUCJECT: IfiFORi%TIO'l PAPER Of OCCUPATI0!iAl PADIATI0fl DOSES FOR 1980-

'

The attached Comission Inforration Paper describes a recent finding that
1980 occupational radiation exposures at some BUR plants showed significant
increases over previous years. The Ccrnmission has previously been interested
in the gradual increase in such exposures. Recently, an ACRS subcommittee,

' in a meeting on July 24, 1981 on Fermi 2, developed an interest in possible
occupational health impacts of rnandated safety improvements. As is mentioned
in the paper, the ftRR staff is taking steps to include this tonsideration in
evaluation of sa fety feature backfits.

OriM SW L1,

. H. R.ter.tsi

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Huclear Reactor Regulation*

Attactaent:
Proposed Information Paper *
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